
NEWSLETTER
EASTER BREAK

It has been kind of a crazy month with a lot
going on in my church. We have been building
a new church that is finally open! This
weekend we had our opening ceremony for
everyone. So there has been a lot of moving
and getting everything in order for the grand
opening. It was very busy but so much fun!

Other than that, my friend Svein and I have
been in charge of doing a short review of
James, 1-2 Peter, 1-3 John, and Jude here in
April. It has been cool how much people are
loving it this month. It is a lot of time and
effort to do so, but it’s all worth it!

HOW IS THE CHURCH
GOING? 
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Each year our family goes on Easter break
together, and since I’ve been traveling, this was
going to be a very special vacation for me. We
usually spend a whole week away in a
summerhouse and play board games, read, and
spend some quality time. I enjoyed this time a
lot because I got to read a lot more than I
usually do. But most importantly, I got to relax
and be with family. We had a great time
recharging our batteries but also connecting a
lot more with each other, especially with my
older sister and her husband, Thomas, who are
amazing people that I don’t see every day.

My lovely
dad reading
and relaxing
on our
vacation

My  friend Svein and I talking
about some historical background
in the Bible for our church 


